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Aviation Group Client Update 

 

Date: July 20, 2015 

 

Meeting Announced to Examine Best Practices for Privacy, Transparency, and 

Accountability Regarding Use of Unmanned Aircraft Systems 

 

The National Telecommunications and Information Administration (NTIA) recently announced that 

on August 3, 2015 it will convene a meeting of a multistakeholder process concerning privacy, 

transparency, and accountability issues regarding commercial and private use of unmanned aircraft 

systems (UAS). Additional meetings will be held on September 24, 2015; October 21, 2015; and 

November 20, 2015. 

 

Congress has recognized the potential wide-ranging benefits of UAS operations such as, providing a 

variety of commercial services less expensively than manned aircraft.  Congress plans to integrate 

civil UAS into the National airspace system (NAS) by 2015. 

 

In the meeting stakeholders will engage in an open, transparent, consensus driven process to develop 

the best practices for privacy, accountability, and transparency issues regarding commercial and 

private UAS use in the NAS. 

 

If you have any questions or would like further information regarding this Notice, please contact any 

of our attorneys or: 

Lisa A. Harig +1 703 247 5487 

Margaret Giugliano + 1 212 868 6980 

Shelley Ewalt +1 703 399 6078 

 

* * * * * 

McBreen & Kopko’s Aviation Group represents air carriers, fixed base operators (FBOs), airport 

managers, aviation service providers, and business aircraft owners and operators on a wide range of 

aviation issues including regulatory matters, commercial transactions, aircraft finance matters, and 

bankruptcy and creditors’ rights. 
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